
 

Sunday, January 19, 2025     10:15 a.m. Service 

To all who are spiritually weary and seek rest; 

to all who mourn and long for comfort; 

to all who struggle and desire victory; 

to all who sin and need a Savior; 

to all who are strangers and want fellowship; 

to all who hunger and thirst after righteousness; 

and to whoever will come- 

this church opens wide her doors 

and offers her welcome in the name 

of the Lord Jesus Christ. 



 

 

Welcome to Tyrone Covenant Presbyterian Church 
Presbyterian Church in America 

10235 White Lake Road, Fenton, MI 48430     Tyronepca.org 

Mail only to: PO Box 970, Fenton, MI 48430 

 

Remote listening devices are available back at the sound room. 
 

For Parents with Young Children 

Tyrone encourages families to worship together even from the youngest 

of ages.  Bible activity sheets & bags with coloring books may be found 

between the sanctuary doors.  Nursery for infants through 4 years is  

available during our 10:15 a.m. service. 
 

Learn and Grow In Sunday School  

Here at Tyrone, we enjoy a good Sunday school class, even as adults.  

Sunday school is the perfect place to learn more about what it means to  

live and believe as a Christian. We have adult Sunday school classes as 

well as children’s classes for all ages.  Sunday school starts at 9:00 a.m.   

A map with a list of classes can be found at the greeter center in the  

narthex. Please note that the last Sunday of the month is when our  

Ministry Teams meet-no adult or sr. high Sunday school classes. 
 

Giving 

Thank you for your faithful giving. We provide offering  

boxes by the exit doors into the narthex to drop off your 

gifts before or after services. Those who wish to give online 

may use the QR code or visit tyronepca.org. 
 

 

Connect 

If you are a visitor and would like to learn more about Tyrone Covenant, 

it’s vision for ministry, membership, or if you would like to request  

prayer with one of our pastors, please sign the fellowship pew pad and 

visit our Welcome Center in the Narthex  for more information on our 

church, activities and ministries.  

 

 

Prayer 

In need of prayer?  Elders are available at the chancel following the  

service.  
 



 

The Lord’s Day Morning Worship 

January 19, 2025 

 

 

  Welcome  &  Announcements  
 

 

  Prelude                                                        The Power Of The Cross
                       

         

                                             

   GOD CALLS US TO WORSHIP 

 

   Call to Worship                                                             Psalm 100    

 *Hymn  #454                                                             And Can It Be? 

 *Invocation 

*Hymns                                               Jesus, There Is No One Like You 

                                                                                      O Great God 

 

 

GOD INVITES US TO THE MEANS OF GRACE 

 

 

 

  Old Testament Reading                               Exodus 12:1-20 
 
      

**We Worship God with Tithes and Offerings 

 

  Pastoral Prayer 

 

  New Testament Reading                                  1 Corinthians 5:1-8 

     

  Sermon                                 “Benefitting from the Lord’s Supper” 

                  Pastor Lawrence Bowlin 
 

*Hymn #469                                 How Sweet And Aweful Is The Place 

 

        



 

 GOD BLESSES US AND SENDS US OUT INTO THE WORLD 
 

   *Benediction        

  *Song of Response          Now Blessed Be the Lord Our God (v 1 & 2) 
 

 

  *Greeting  of the Saints                                            Philippians 4:21 

     *The congregation is asked to please stand 

 

 

New Members being received this morning: 

Zachary Herman, Marilyn Horton, Dave & Marilyn Rutter  

Robert & Amy Morlock 

 

Following the service today; 

Congregational Meal of Thanksgiving  

Please join us for a potluck meal,. The Library Ministry and Safety/

Security Ministry will share information new for 2025 and we will  

celebrate and review the Building Project Phase 1. 

Once the luncheon comes to a close, please take home your crockpots 

and dishes unwashed...we would like to keep our clean up to a minimum 

for those helping in the kitchen.  

Thank you for your food donations and the help! 

 

 

Inquirers’ Class -Save the Date 

Beginning Sunday, February 9, 2025 

An orientation to Tyrone Covenant and understanding the basic  

doctrines of the PCA Presbyterian Church. Please meet in Pastor  

Lawrence’s study (room 206 in the east hallway, north end) during  

the Sunday school hour at 9:00 am.  

Please let Pastor or the church office  know if you plan to attend.  

Church office #(810)629-1261 or secretary@tyronepca.org. 

 

Please pick up your 2024 Contribution Statement at the Greeter 

Center.  There are two shoebox bins of statements, in ABC order  

by last name.  Any statements not picked up by the last Sunday  

in January will be mailed. 



 

Remote Listening Devices: If anyone needs help hearing the sermons 
on Sunday mornings, the sound team has hearing devices you're wel-
come to use. Simply ask for them at the sound board when you arrive 
Sunday mornings. 

 

Library Update: Church members who are interested in library cards, 
please  reach out to Josh St. John via email: josh.st.john@outlook.com so 
he can get them made.  This will allow Josh to prioritize the members 
who intend to use the library in the near term. Thank you. 

 

Dear saints of Tyrone, 

Thank you so much for your love gifts to us pastors. We and our 

families are truly blessed by this church, your generosity to us, 

and your constant love and care. It is a true joy and privilege to minister 

the gospel of grace to this body and to be in sweet fellowship with you 

all. "Not that we seek the gift, but we seek the fruit that increases to your 

credit" (Phil. 4:17). Thank you! 

Pastors Lawrence, Mark, and David 

 

 

Dear Congregation, please make note that the Tim & Kelli Edgar  

family will host a Trail Life Lock-In for their troop this coming Fri-

day, Jan. 24 (late afternoon) -Saturday, Jan. 25 (until 10am).  Please re-

frain from coming into the building during that time due to youth safety. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

TCPC @ Lockwood Independent Living 

You are invited to join our TCPC Choir on  

Sunday, January 26 at approximately 1:15pm. 

 

Lockwood is located 16300 Silver Parkway in Fenton. 



 

 

Wednesday Meal: Pizza Meal at 5:30pm.  $3.50 donation per person or 

$14.00 for a family of 4 or more is appreciated. 

Kids Quest activities at 6-7:30pm 

TYM Wednesday gatherings8th @6pm 

all teens are invited to come for the meal at 5:30pm. 

Sign up for the “The Junction” Jr. High Winter Retreat  

at Cran-Hill Ranch is Feb. 21-23. Please sign up with  

Pastor David. 

 

Senior Bible Study—Fridays at 10:00 a.m. 

Join us for coffee, donuts, fellowship, and study, every Friday. We meet 

in the youth room.  Teacher:  Pastor David Groendyk 

 

Save the Date! Board Game Night 

Friday, February 7 @6 pm 

Bring your own game or join one!  Pizza will be provided. Drinks are 

“bring your own”. Contact Andy Stoeckle for questions at  

#810-547-4006.  No babysitting available .   

 

 

 



 

Monday 

January 20 

  

Tuesday 6:15-7:15pm Y. Rm. 

 

 

Tyrone Fit Club 

Music Ministry 

 

Wednesday 5:30pm 

6:00pm 

6:00pm 

Meal 
Kids Quest 
TYM 

 

Thursday 

6:15-7:15pm Tyrone Fit Club 

Friday 10:00-11:30am 

5:00pm 

Senior Bible Study 

Trail Life Lock In 

Saturday  

 

 

Sunday 

January 26 

9:00am 

 

10:15am 

1:15pm 

Ministry Teams meet 
Sunday school for kids only 

Morning Worship 

Hymn Sing @Lockwood 

This Week at Tyrone: January 20 - January 26, 2025  

Part icipants  in  Worship  

Message: Pastor Lawrence Bowlin         Assisting: Pastor Mark Hudson 

Pianist: Dr. Rose Stevens             Piano: Cheryl Clement 

Guitar: Grace Wagner, Nathan Stevens  Choir and Orchestra 

Worship Leader Amy Williams with Jack Little, Jacob Hoffman,  

Betsy Berkey 

Nursery @ 10 a.m. ZuZu Kaniarz, Claire Browne 

Greeters: Steve & Peggy Thomas, Holly Hoffman,  

Tom & Brenda Begue 

Ushers: Kris Hall, Kathy Smith, Brenda Romeo, Annette George 

Sound Tech: Josh St. John    Slides: Julie St. John  

Livestream: John Cheyne 

Pastoral, Worship & Music Staff at TCPC 

Senior Pastor-Lawrence Bowlin                   pastorlawrence@tyronepca.org 

Assistant Pastor-David Groendyk         pastordavid@tyronepca.org 

Assistant Pastor-Mark R. Hudson                mark.hudson94@gmail.com 

Music & Worship Director: Rose Steven    music@tyronepca.org 

Treasurer: Sandy Kitchen          support@tyronepca.org 

Secretary: Kathy Toonder          secretary@tyronepca.org 



 

 

                       

                           

  “Benefitting from the Lord’s Supper” 

1 Corinthians 5:1-8 

 

Sermon Notes                                               
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